Board of Commissioners

Sabrina Christian-Bennett, President
Anthony J. Badalamenti, Vice President
Vicki A. Kline, Board Member

May 25, 2021

Representative Gail Pavliga
77 South High Street

11t Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: H.R. No. 56

Dear Ms. Pavliga:

I am writing to support H.R. 56, specifically, the request to the United States Congress and the
President to amend the Federal Clean Air Act to eliminate the requirement to implement the E-
check programs.

The E-check program, administered by the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency, causes an
undue hardship on the citizens of Portage County. The tax dollars spent on E-check could be

utilized for meaningful environmental projects.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Christian-Bennett
Commissioner
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